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Finksburg Planning and Citizens' Council Inc.
Next Meeting: March 28, 2019
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Who: All residents of Finksburg and its environs are invited
When: 3/28/2019, 7:00-8:30 PM
Where: Finksburg Branch, Carroll County Public Library

»3/28/19 General Meeting: Dr. Steven Lockard, Superintendent of Carroll County Public
Schools

Dr. Steven Lockard, who was appointed Superintendent of Carroll County Public Schools in July
2018, is scheduled to join the Finksburg Planning and Citizens Council (FPACC) at our public
meeting on Thursday, March 28, from 7:00 p.m. to 8:45 p.m. at the Finksburg Public Library, 2265
Old Westminster Pike, Finksburg, Maryland. Dr. Lockard will discuss his vision for the school
system and answer questions from the audience. All area residents are welcome to

attend. https://www.facebook.com/events/1080533892132215/

»Membership Dues:

A reminder that it’s time to pay 2019 membership dues. To join or renew with our group, it only
costs $10 per family and $25 for businesses. We accept online payments and checks. Please use
the membership page. Business members are welcome to schedule a short presentation about
their business at a general membership meeting. Thanks for your help and support.

»Good news - Not Exactly 100% Good News

The Good: Finksburg is on the draft maximize 2045 transportation

plan: https://www.baltometro.org/newsroom/maximize2045-plan-you-future. Specifically the
intersection of Rt 91 and Rt 140 is listed for full replacement with enhancements from the county
line to Kays Mill Rd, at a cost of $170 Million. Not so good news, it is planned to happen between
2035 and 2045.




»2/28/19 General Meeting: Ed Singer, Carroll County Health Department

Carroll County Health Officer Ed Singer joined the Finksburg Planning and Citizens Council
(FPACC) at its public meeting on Thursday, February 28. Mr. Singer will discussed environmental

health issues, the proliferation of e-cigarettes, and the opioid epidemic and will answered

questions from the audience.

® Further information can be found on our website, http://www.finksburg.orag.
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